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Church Family Newsletter 27th September 2020 
 
Dear Church Family, 

Just to let you know that we have now heard back that thankfully Malachi's covid test was negative. 

Thanks for those that sent messages of thoughts and prayers.  He is coping, but always struggles 
with any illness especially coughs, so has been difficult. 

A real shame this impacted my ability to do church today, massive thanks to Imtiaz filling in. Especially 
frustrating in having to cancel Festival Church in advance.  But I hope this reassures everyone that 
we are doing services in the safest possible way and are willing to make tough decisions to ensure 
safety, and with us all carefully following government guidelines we will be able to continue having 
safe church services in the ways in which we can. 

God willing all back to normal this week!  Look forward to seeing you soon. 

Much thanks, 

-Brendan 

 


